
 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Note 

Our Family Potluck Picnic is this Saturday. We will grill hotdogs and share the 

delicious dishes that our families bring. There will be a jumping castle for the kids, so 

bring your folding chairs and Frisbees and plan on an afternoon of fun. We will meet 

at Palo Verde Park (by the school) at 3pm.  

We are happy to say that our school website has been upgraded and we are making 

every effort to keep it up to date and full of the information you want and need. You 

can find calendars, lunch forms, applications, and more. If you would like to make a 

suggestion for the website, let us know at Broadway@SonoranSchools.org and we 

will check with our WebMaster.  

The 2016-17SY calendar has been finalized and is included in this newsletter. We are 

working hard to keep you informed so you know important events and can plan your 

vacations.  

We have a lot going on this summer at our campus. Camp Invention is a week-long 

day camp; summer school will be available for students who need extra help to catch 

up to their grade level; and, we will have Summercare with our Aftercare Staff.  

Next week we begin AzMerit Testing for grades 3 through 8. They will take writing 

next week and other subjects later in the month. This is our mandatory state testing 

that all Arizona schools do. These tests are computer-based, but they are not all 

multiple choice. More information about these tests are included in this newsletter, 

as well as the schedule. If you have any questions, you can contact your Homeroom 

Teacher or Mrs. Saadet, our Test Coordinator.  

Daily attendance is important all year. Regular attendance contributes to success in 

school. During test week, it is crucial that all students are on time so they understand 

all the instructions and have enough time to complete their tests without worry. 

Please make every effort to bring your child to school each day, on time.  

We know our teachers have prepared our students for state testing and our students 

shouldn’t be stressed about it. This is their opportunity to show us what they know.  
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Coming Events 
 

4/2 – Saturday tutoring 

4/2 – Family Picnic 

4/4 – AzMerit testing begins this week 

4/4 – Parent Booster meeting, 5:30 

4/6 – SoM Assemblies 

4/7 – Chipotle fundraiser 

4/7 – Open House, 5pm – 7pm 

4/9 – Saturday tutoring 

4/12 – Volunteer Breakfast 

4/13 – Ice cream floats for sale 

4/15 – Last day for 2015 Tax Credits 

4/16 – Barnes & Noble Bookfair 

4/29 – Half Day 

4/29 – Elementary Culture Night 

5/2 – Spirit Week / Book Fair 

5/13 – K-8 Field Day 

5/19 – Last day of school 

Enrollment Information Sessions / 

Open House 

Each Open House begins with a 

presentation and an opportunity 

to ask questions. Then, we have 

tours of the school by our staff and 

more answers. As always, we have 

refreshments. Tell your friends and 

family to join us for an Open 

House to see if SSA-B is the right 

school for their children.  

Thursday, 4/7, 5pm to 7pm 

Saturday, 4/23, 12noon to 2pm 

Saturday, 5/7, 12noon to 2pm 

Thursday, 5/12, 5pm to 7pm 

 

2nd grade trip to Colossal Cave 



 

Good news! We are planning to offer bus service to SSA-Tucson high school campus 

next year for our current Broadway students who would like to attend high school 

there. We are working with a minivan / bus transportation company. As long as we 

have at least 6 students, we can start the program with a minivan and add more as 

needed. The cost will be $120 per month to be paid from August to May (10 months). 

The bus will pick up students from the Broadway campus at 7:20 each morning. They 

will leave the SSA-Tucson campus at 4:20 to allow students to stay after for clubs and 

tutoring, arriving back at Broadway around 5pm. If you are interested in this service, 

please fill out this short interest form so we can estimate how many are interested. 

Another option we are looking at is a bus stop around Grant and Craycroft and one at 

River and Alvernon for the same price.  



 



Check out our Facebook page  

for a video starring  

Ms. Stroud’s 3rd grade class! 



 Ensure that your child gets plenty of rest the night before the tests. 

 Ensure that your child gets a healthy breakfast. 

 Be sure that your child arrives on time to school each day.  

 Bring a water bottle and healthy snacks to school. 

 Leave your child an encouraging note that they can read just before they get 

started.  



 


